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Recall 2022 0012 

 

Medical Devices Safety Notice 

The National Health Regulatory Authority would like to alert all governmental and private healthcare facilities, local 

agents and distributors that the below medical device: 

Device Details 

Device Name Stomach Tube 

Affected Device 20210630 

Manufacturer Suzhou New Area Mingji Macromolecule Medical 

Country of Origin China 

Reference SFDA 

 
 
Device picture 

 
Counterfeited  

Original 

 
Reason of Recall 

NHRA initiates this FSN based on SFDA report of existence of counterfeited stomach tube in the market 
which may puts patient’s life at risk. 

Action should be taken Please stop using the above mentioned medical device and contact the authorized representative OR the 
manufacturer greetmed19@china-greetmed.com to take the necessary action. 

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated in improving health services in the Kingdom of Bahrain. 
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